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                                                            24 June 2024 
Letter of support for Austrian Lungenunion project  
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The Global Allergy and Airways Patient Platform (GAAPP) is pleased to express a strong 
support for the project, that addresses oxygen filling stations in pharmacies, spearheaded by 
the Austrian Lungenunion in collaboration with the Austrian pharmacies and Vivisol. 

This initiative aims to enhance the network of oxygen refill stations for individuals undergoing 
liquid oxygen therapy. By raising awareness and optimizing these refill stations, the project 
aspires to significantly improve the mobility and quality of life for affected individuals. 

At GAAPP, we recognize the critical importance of accessible and reliable oxygen therapy for 
those with respiratory conditions. Mobility and independence are vital aspects of living with 
a chronic respiratory disease, and this project aligns perfectly with our mission to support and 
empower patients worldwide. 

The establishment and optimization of oxygen refill stations in pharmacies will not only 
provide a practical solution for individuals requiring liquid oxygen therapy but also contribute 
to their overall well-being. Increased accessibility to oxygen refill points ensures that patients 
can maintain their mobility and independence for as long as possible, directly leading to a 
higher quality of life. 

We commend the Austrian Lungenunion, the Austrian pharmacies, and Vivisol for their 
dedication to this important cause. The collaborative efforts will undoubtedly have a lasting 
positive impact on the lives of many individuals who depend on liquid oxygen therapy. 

GAAPP fully supports this initiative and looks forward to witnessing the significant benefits it 
will bring to the respiratory health community. We are confident that this project will have a 
resounding success, providing essential support and enhancing the lives of many. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Victor Gascon Moreno 
Vice-president of Awareness and Operations 
Global Allergy & Airways Patient Platform  
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